


ALL FAMILIES:
We have specific exits for bus riders, pick-up/drop-off drive through, and walkers/scooters/bikers.

● Walkers/scooters/bikers will dismiss out of the



Thank you for adhering to these arrival and dismissal procedures. Being courteous and aware of others
helps keep us all safe. Please be courteous of others while using the parking lot and driving on streets
surrounding the school. A few extra moments of cautious driving and parking will help keep our students,
staff and community safe.

Sincerely, Legendary Staff


